
NOTICE OF
BUDGET HEARINGS

The City of Reidsville will hold Budget 
Hearings, Thursday, June 6, 2019, at 
10 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., at City Hall. All 
Citizens have the right to participate at 
this hearing and examine a copy of the 
budget on file for the fiscal year 2020 at 
this time.  The budget will be offered to 
the City Officials for adoption at their 
regular meeting on June 10, 2019.  The 
public is invited to attend.


